
Inspection of the written tests: 

 

ANATOMY 1      
Dear students, 

You        will        have       the        opportunity        to       consult    

your      written     tests     (theoretical tests from Lower limb),  

on 18th of  November  2024   (Monday)     between  

13:00-14:00 p.m.,   at   the   Department of Anatomy. 

 

For students of General Medicine: Anatomy 1 

 

 

 

 

 

 


